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Well, T hope everyone 1is now back on dietary schedule after the
blowout at the progressive dinner. The news I heard was that
there was plenty of good food and a good many club members came
out on the day to enjoy the eating and chat. Thanks to the
Jeglums, Saupes, Hills and to Isa for the great fare.

TREADS ON THE TUNDRA

The news on the parade is that we have declined to pay the $150
required for a 30 car entry. The ball 1is now 1in the organizers’
court. It looks as if the <club can enjoy the parade from the
sidewalk this year. Of course, some of us might want to enter as

individuals. Ben Anderson, Jerry Krier and Carl Jeglum have been
representing us and have put our concerns plainly to the
organisers. Thanks to them for their efforts on our behalf.

My schedule is playing havoc with attendance at Club meetings
this summer. The next meeting should be on the 20th July if it is
held on the 3rd Thursday. Once again, I will be out of town on
that day. However, I can make it on Wednesday 19th. After
checking with some Club members, I find that it might be
reasonable to have a meeting on a Wednesday, just this once.
Hence we will have our monthly meeting on Wednesday 139th July at
1021 Pedro St., the home of Ed and Alene Christiansen, at 7.30pm.

See you there,
RWS.

More Riley Humor.
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